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Loraine Merrett

From: Louise Pink [sheriffhuttonparishcouncil@gmail.com]
Sent: 18 November 2016 11:51
To: Development Management; Alan Hunter
Subject: Planning Application 16/01317/MFUL - Mill Lane, Sheriff Hutton

Dear Ryedale District Council, 

 

The Parish Council are now in receipt of the confirmation of the planning committee meeting date for the 

above application. 

 

The Parish Council wish to reiterate that they fully support this application. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Louise 

Clerk - Sheriff Hutton Parish Council 


